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I urge you not to approve the use of more polluting diesel generators at a site close to a school and a
vulnerable community. At the very least, if the generators are approved, they should be equipped
with pollution-reducing devices as in other cities. Quincy may have less background pollution than
other places but there are greater risks due to less access to health care and other disparities.


